
HEART  TO HEART  

D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 4  

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

 

Memories from the Heart 
 

Comments from Fr. Pierre Aubin on the recent deaths  

of two long-time and strong Foundation supporters. 

 

  
FRANCIS XAVIER CAPRARA 

Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors (89-97)   

Honorary Council 1999 

 

 Soon after Frank and Helen moved to 

Watertown in 1974 they joined Our Lady of the 

Sacred Heart Parish. As I was parochial vicar, I got 

to welcome them and to visit with them. After 

selling used cars in the front yard of their house for 

awhile, they opened a business on Washington 

Street. From then Frank helped us get cars for the 

MSC community. As Billy, Charlie and Theresa got 

older, I had the privilege of performing weddings, 

baptisms and later to preside at funeral masses. 

Eventually he became an outstanding director and 

president of the Sacred Heart Foundation. In 

recognition for his dedication and support, he was 

elected to the Honorary Council of the Foundation. 

The love of family was always at the center of his 

activities. Frank’s ability to connect with people was 

remarkable. He remembered not only their name, 

but also their address and phone number and in 

many cases their birthday. During the weeks of 

Frank’s sickness, I felt even closer to the Capraras. 

The number of friends who came to the wake and 

the number of flower arrangements brought to the 

church are a testimony to the close relationship he 

had developed with so many. He is greatly missed! 

CARLETON H. LAMICA 

Sacred Heart Foundation Board of Directors  ( 79-87)  

Honorary Council 1989 

 

 I got to meet Carl and his wife Beverly when 

Carl became a Sacred Heart Foundation Director. At his 

funeral, a close friend paid tribute to him with the words 

“He was the best”. When we think of Carl, we think of 

the perfect gentleman, always considerate, generous. In 

his neighborhood he was known for snow blowing the 

sidewalks whenever needed, even early in the morning. 

Often he would bring treats to the shut-ins. His faithful 

service as a director of the Foundation and also as 

president made him an obvious choice for the 

Foundation’s Honorary Council. Among other initiatives, 

he was responsible for the production of the first dinner 

booklet and the booklets of many successive years. Carl 

was a successful business man, an athlete who excelled 

at playing golf for his enjoyment as well as that of his 

partners. Well known for the beautiful pictures he took at 

the benefit dinners of the Foundation, he also took and 

framed portraits of many friends. Carl was a person you 

wanted to be with, to share with. As members of the 

Sacred Heart Foundation and of the Missionaries we 

grieve at the loss of such a good man. Thank you, Carl, 

for what you have been to so many, especially to the men 

that you helped become MSC priests or brothers. They 

remember you.  

“The love of family was 

always at the center of 

his activities.”  

“a close friend paid tribute 

to (Carl) with these words: 

‘He was the best.”’ 
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WEBSITE 
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Not a computer user?  

Call the Foundation office,  

315-782-3344.  

We’ll be happy to mail you additional cards.   

We are always ready to mail your card  

from the office for you  

Each time you use a Sacred Heart Foundation card 

you support the mission of educating  

MSC priests and brothers. 

Smart Phone users: 

“Scan and Click”  

to visit  

our SHF 

Website. 

D 
 

 

id you know that the Sacred Heart Foundation offers a variety of cards  

for your use for special occasions? Our cards allow you to acknowledge those 

special people in your life at special times in theirs. Plus your offering directly benefits the 

Foundation’s education endowment fund. 
 

Available Cards 
In Memoriam 

In Recognition 

Thinking of You 

Thank You 

 

 

You can order cards online 24/7 at the Foundation website.  

www.sacredheartfoundation.com 
Look under Ways to Support SHF 

 

 

Foundation thanks Gray’s for 

Continued Support 
 
The Sacred Heart Foundation recognized Gray’s 

Flower Shop for its many years of support to the 

Foundation at its 41st Annual Scholarship Dinner, 

September 17th, at Hilton Garden Inn, Watertown. 

They have annually donated flowers for the tables and 

a centerpiece for the head table. 

 

(R to L) Tammy Sharlow, Foundation President, and Beverly Hennigan, Dinner Committee and 

member of Foundation’s Honorary Council, presented Scott Gray, owner of Gray’s Flower Shop, 

with a plaque inscribed In Appreciation for the years of Outstanding Support of the Sacred 

Heart Foundation Annual Benefit Dinner. 

41st Annual Dinner—another successful year 
 
John Gaffney, chair of the annual dinner committee and his members, deserve congratulations  for 

their planning and  execution of another special dinner.  More than 250 people gathered at Hilton 

Garden Inn, Watertown, NY,  to celebrate the Foundation’s past successes and to look to the 

future to see what needs to done next.  

 

The Master of Ceremonies for the evening was the Foundation’s Treasurer Joseph Butler, Jr. 

 

The annual dinner includes the by-law required election of new directors and annual report to 

members on financial status of the organization.  Tammy Sharlow, current President of the 

Foundation, chaired the meeting.  

 

Nominated and elected for three-year terms ending December 31, 2017 were returning directors 

Lisa L’Huillier, Deacon Kevin Mastellon, and Frank Reff, and newly elected Daniel Villa.  Retiring 

after nine or more years of service are Tammy Sharlow, Bruce Bezanilla and John De Francesco. 

 

 A detailed financial report is printed in the dinner booklet available to guests at the dinner.  



Witnessing God’s Love 

 
 

 

 

 In planning for the observance of our 75th anniversary of achieving the 

canonical status of a self-governing province, we aimed to honor the past, 

acknowledge the present and orient ourselves to the future. In looking back on the 

various celebrations that took place during this jubilee year, two things stand out: 

 

 1/ Fr. Chevalier did not entrust his vision only to priests and members of 

religious orders, nor did he look exclusively to clergy and religious for its 

realization. He saw the need to inform and enlist the laity in the 

monumental task of reintroducing the vital presence of God into human 

affairs;  

 

2/ He did not settle for being in one or just a few select apostolates; his vision had to do with the universality 

of God’s Love. Looking back into our history in Watertown, we find our priests and brothers engaged in 

pastoral ministry, education, printing, plant maintenance, prison and hospital chaplaincies, aid to the missions, 

out-reach to the poor, spiritual direction, the formation of Lay MSC and establishing the Sacred Heart 

Foundation under lay leadership for the education of MSC priests and brothers around the globe.  

 

 All of this reflects the mind of our Founder who seldom thought in terms of “either/or.” His awareness of 

God’s unconditional and all-embracing love inclined him to go with “and/and.” This jubilee year reminds us that all 

people everywhere and in all things stand in need of God’s love. We’re not about to run out of things to do. 

75TH ANNIVERSARY MSC PROVINCE  

The assets of the Sacred Heart Foundation are approaching $3 million.  

Good stewardship of those assets and generous bequests and donations 

continue to profit the young men world-wide who will benefit from those 

assets. 

 

Each year the Foundation's board draws from the earnings of the Foun-

dation and distributes much-needed aid to men being formed to 

strengthen people's faith.  Your pledge or donation to the Missionaries of 

the Sacred Heart Witnessing God's Love major gift campaign will mean 

more resources available to continue our Foundation's mission. 

 

Please consider a pledge to the campaign for the education of MSC priests and brothers in your year-

end gift planning.  Contact the Foundation staff (315) 782-3344, or any board member for further in-

formation. Pledge cards and Campaign materials are available through the office. 

For your convenience, the list of current Board members appears on page 2 of this newsletter.  Any 

one of them would be happy to help you learn more about the Foundation’s mission and annual 

scholarship awards.  

Fr. Mark McDonald, MSC 

and Mary Myers, Lay MSC  



F r. Joseph Kanimea, MSC comes from 

Fiji, which is a part of the MSC’s Pacific 

Union Province. He described his discernment 

and his calling to missionary life. The Foundation 

supporters gathered at the Hilton Garden Inn on 

this beautiful evening no doubt were a bit 

surprised by the notion that “coming to 

America” is now a missionary activity for MSC 

priests. His family life can best be described as a 

domestic church; both his parents and his 

grandparents were very instrumental in 

developing his calling. Father vividly described the 

influence of participating in his grandmother’s 

daily recitation of the rosary. “Those prayers 

planted seeds in my heart to choose religious 

life.” 

 Fr. Kanimea took first vow in January 

1993 then moved to the scholasticate to begin 

his Seminary studies. After some struggles in 

formation, he and Fr Simione Volalvola were 

ordained to priesthood on January 27th, 2001. 

 Fr. explained “I was attracted to the 

Spirituality and Charism of the Missionaries of 

the Sacred Heart. There are two things that 

attracted my attention. Firstly, the word 

missionary. The early Marist French Missionaries 

and the Irish Columbans intrigued me. I thought 

working in my own country would be boring 

because I see the same people with the same 

environment. I want something more than just 

my surroundings.  

 Secondly, the word Heart. For me at that 

time, the heart is the most vital element of any 

human being, even with animals. It is the heart 

that gives life. It signifies the living aspiration of 

something much beyond the human self. I 

remembered when I was young and in our school 

rugby competition, my coach used to yell at us, 

saying, “You go out there play and tackle with your 

heart”. My interpretation was…the heart is like 

having the guts that can help me to tackle my 

opponent; even he is bigger than me. Therefore, I 

want to be part of that family who has guts, who 

has the heart to spread the word of God, so I 

joined the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart. Did I 

choose the right congregation? Looking at some 

of my older conferees, with their toil of hard 

work, I’m glad and proud to be one of them.  

 Fr. Joseph came to the United States to 

serve as pastoral associate at Holy Family Parish 

in Nazareth, PA in 2012.  

 Even though Fr. Kanimea sought new 

adventures and new surroundings as a 

“missionary priest” the invitation to fill a position 

in Nazareth, Pennsylvania caused him to pause.  

He explains: “Two main reasons: 1) since my 

Joseph Butler, Jr., SHF Treasurer, served as Master of 

Ceremonies for the September dinner. Joe is shown 

here with guest speaker Fr. Joseph Kanimea, MSC. 

 In the spring of 2014, the Foundation Dinner committee  proudly 

announced that Fr. Nate Natale, MSC, one of the most recently ordained 

seminarians in the USA Province had accepted their invitation to speak at 

the September dinner.  

 

 Unfortunately, Fr. Natale had an accident in July that prevented 

him from traveling from California to Watertown, New York.   

 The Dinner Committee is profoundly grateful to Fr. Joseph 

Kanimea for stepping up to the podium. His remarks touched so many at 

the dinner, we asked him to share the text.   

 

 Below is a slightly summarized version of the presentation.  

  More on 41st Annual Dinner 



ordination I have worked outside my 

country, and have spent half of my priestly 

life working outside my country. It’s not 

easy to enter into an unknown territory 

and trying to build up confidence with the 

people, learning their culture/language and 

history and not forgetting the weather. 2) 

My parents are getting old and it’s not fun 

to think of them while I want to 

concentrate on my work.” 

 

 He regaled the attendees with his 

early experiences with GPS in areas 

outside Nazareth proper and in keeping 

with his youthful sports enthusiasm for 

rugby, shared his new found enjoyment for 

American football.  

 

 Using football as an analogy, Fr. 

Kanimea commented on the mission of the 

Foundation and the influence of providing 

financial support to seminarians around 

the world: “I must admit that I love to 

watch the Notre Dame and Eagles game. 

Ladies and gentleman, in the same way, 

this gathering tonight is like our football 

game. The only difference is that we don’t 

watch the game, but rather we play the 

game. And that game is to help those in 

need financially. It is a game where you 

gave your time, talents and resources to 

develop others and to give them hope. It is 

a game where you bring life to others. And 

when you bring life to others, it is no 

longer a game, but rather a mission. 

Definitely you have brought new 

transformation to our congregation, not 

only here in the USA province and also 

you have reached out to other MSC 
provinces, including my province, the 

Pacific Union. 

 

 And this evening we come together 

as Chevalier family to recognize and 

acknowledge the hard work the Sacred 

Heart Foundation has done. My first time to see and 

read the name of the foundation was in 2008 when I 

took up my new role in formation to our scholasticate 

students. My superior gave me five application forms 

and told me to select five students so that we get help 

in tuition fees for their seminary studies. I looked at the 

form and I said, “Where is Watertown?” And what is 

the Sacred Heart Foundation? I had no idea but I was 

told that it is a foundation that helps to provide  

financial assistance.  

 

 When I came here for the dinner for the first 

time last year, I saw some pictures of the students from 

my province. I was sitting at the back and my mouth 

was widely open. That’s where I come to know the 
Sacred Heart Foundation. That’s where I come to 

realize the important mission you are doing now. The 

five students that I selected in 2008; three of them are 

priests now and are working in different parts of the 

Pacific Union. And from last year’s hand book I refer to 

pg 29, I still see pictures of our students, and you still 

continue to help us. Thank you so much Sacred Heart 

Foundation for your help. 

 And coming to your country and addressing all 

of you now is a privilege and humble experience. I 

would like to echo Fr Raymond Diesbourg’s words, 

“We are blessed and honored by your involvement. Your 

efforts contribute directly to the MSC global mission.”  

 There was once a priest known for long 

homilies. He always used lots of pages of notes and on 

his way to the pulpit he trips and his notes went flying 

across the entire floor. He gets to the pulpit and 

apologizes saying that his notes are all mixed up and he 

doesn’t know where to begin. An astute parishioner in 

the front pew immediately spoke up, ‘As close to the 

end as possible’.”  

The text of Fr. Kanimea’s complete speech is 

available on the Sacred Heart Foundation website: 

http://www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

May the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus be loved everywhere 

http://www.sacredheartfoundation.com


In Recognition of Fr. John Schweikert, MSC 

“ 50th Anniversary of Vows” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 
 

In Recognition of Mel Busler, Jr. 

“30 Years of Service to our Community and TV7” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 
 

In Recognition of Esther Chauncey 

“Happy Birthday” 

By Mr.& Mrs. James Farrell 
 

In Recognition of Frederick & Katherine Benedetto 

“65th Wedding Anniversary” 

By Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

In Recognition of John Gaffney 

By Mr. & Mrs. Alan Batstone 

 

In Recognition of Fred & Vi Martin 

“70th Wedding Anniversary”  

By Ms. Ruth Seaman 

 

In Recognition of  James W. Fraser 

“Election as Faithful Navigator of the 4th Degree 

Bishop Conroy General Assembly” 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

 

 

 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

Mr. & Mrs. Gary Charlebois 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Coseo 

Mrs. Helen Caprara 

Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Morgia 

Mr. Edward Sweeny 

Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

Thank You to Scott Gray 

From Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

Thank You to Michael & Agnes Cannan 

From Mrs. Doris (Casey) Shortt 

Thank You to Frank Reff 

From Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann 

Thank You 

Thinking of You 
41sr Annual Benefit Dinner Recognition & Thank You 

by Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of  Rev. Joseph Christy 

By Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante 

Thinking of Clara & Richard Fulkerson 

By Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr 

Thinking of Milton Monnat 

By Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy 

Thinking of  Frank Caprara 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

Thinking of  Frank Caprara 

By Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

Thinking of  Josh LaFave 

By Mr. John Gaffney 

 

Most Rev. Terry R. LaValley 

Fr. Vincent T. Freeh, MSC 

Fr. Kiaieta (Joseph)Kanimea, MSC 

Mrs. Kathy Mastellon 

Mrs. Julie Moots 

Mr. Joe Butler Jr. 

Mrs. Tamasina Sharlow 

Mrs. Nancy McCabe 

Mrs. Casey Shortt 
Mr. Tony Marra 

Mr. Frank Reff 

Mrs. Nancy Navarra 

Mrs. Bev Hennigan 

Mr. Bruce Bezanilla 

Mr. Tom Bruno 

Lisa L’Huillier 

Hilton Garden Staff 

Gray’s Flower Shop 

Touch of Grace 
 



Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
July 15, 2014 - November 05, 2014 

DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF 

Mr. Frank Reff ............................................................ Luther Abrams 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ...................................... Evelyn Kolb Armstrong 
Mr. Loius Fiorentino................................................ Kent Bachmann 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .......................................................... Alice Barber 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ........................................................ Norma Burns 
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Delosh ..................................... Toney Catania 
Mr. Nate Carbone ..................................................... Toney Catania 
Mrs. Catherine Moran .............................................. Toney Catania 
Mr. Patrick Boyle ................................................................ Dana Cole 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw .......................................... Mary Condino 
Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin ..... Msgr. Lawrence Connauhton 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw .................................... Eleanor Davidson 
Mr. John Gaffney ..................................................... Myrna A. Denny 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .................................................... Jane Lee Devito 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................................ Eunice Fisk 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr ................................................. Paul Gilbert 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore..................... Rev. Theadore Gillette 
Mr. & Mrs. Geno Martini ........................................ Fr. Ted Gillette 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann ............................. Rev. Ted Gillette 
Ms. Helen Sciarra ............................................... Richard T. Harding 
Mr. & Mrs. Keith Thomas ................................ Richard T. Harding 
Mr. & Mrs. John Harding ....................................... Richard Harding 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ...................................... Richard Harding 
Fr. Pierre Aubin ..................................................... Thomas L. Hayes 
Fr. Pierre Aubin ............................................................. Gary Hoover 
Mr. & Mrs. William Roberge ................................William Howard 
Robert, James & Mrs. Nancy Humphrey Deshaw .........................  
 ............................ 25th anniversary of her death Betty Humphrey 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell..................................... Evelyn M. Intorcia 
Mrs. Virginia Brennan ..................................... Mary Margaret Kelly 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ..................................... Mary Kelly 
Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock .................................... Mary M. Kelly 
Mr. Frank Reff ................................................................. Raelyn Kline 
Mr.& Mrs. F. Joseph Fusco ......................... Carleton H. Lamica Jr. 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .............................................Carleton Lamica Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson .............................Carleton Lamica Jr. 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ..................... Carleton Lamica Jr.  
Mr. John Tucker ......................................................... Carl Lamica Jr. 
Dr. & Mrs. David Stabins.......................................... Carl Lamica Jr.  
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore.................................... Carl Lamica Jr. 
Mrs. June Loftus & Family ............................................. Peter Loftus 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ................................... Paula MaKuch 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ................................. Ferne Marra 
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla .......................................... Ferne Marra 

Ms. Elaina Marra .................................... Rocco & Catherine Marra 
Fr. Pierre Aubin .................................................. Margaret A. Martin 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .................................................... Gloria McGrath 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ................................................... Robert McIntyre 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ............. Sr. Helen Mary McKeever, SSJ 
Ms. Helen Sciarra ........................................ Francis R. McManaman 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ................................Madden Mooney 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ................................. Francis E. Murphy 
Mr. & Mrs. William Roberge .................................... Clelia Navarra 
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Kozlowski ............................ Clelia Navarra 
Mrs. Antonette Navarra ........................................... Clelia Navarra 
Mr. Pat Crupi ............................................................ Nelson Navarra 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ........................................................... Julia Noone 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ......................................... Julia Noone 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ................................................ Julia Noone 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ..................................... Norma Jane O’Connor 
Mrs. Anna Edwards .............................................. Dominic Pangallo 
Mr. & Mrs. William Roberge .............................. Dominic Pangallo 
Mrs. Virginia Palumbo .............................Dominic “Dick” Pangallo 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ......................................................... David Porter 
Fr. Pierre Aubin ...................................................... Robert E. Purcell 
Mr. & Mrs. William Roberge ................................. Michael Rafferty 
Mr. Frank Reff .......................................................... Mary Ellen Reed 
Mrs. Dorothy Wilson ........................................................ John Ryan 
Mrs. Virginia Brennan ........................................... Albert Salomone 
Mrs. Joan Liscomb ..................................................... Jose J. Santiago 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ..................................................... Arnold Sayyeau 
Mr. Frank Reff ....................................................... James Schraenkler 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .................................................. Frances Shannon 
Mr. & Mrs. John Hammond ................................. Frances Shannon 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ........................................... Fr. John Silver 
Mr. Paul Higgins ......................................... Gordon D. Silverthorne 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy .................................. Susan Simpson 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow .............................................. Elmer Slate 
Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin ............ Fr. Gerald Sommer, MSC 
Mrs. Joan Liscomb ......................................... Margaret Strothmann 
Mary & Ted Mascott .................................................... Clara Tucker 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ......................................................... Susie Tucker 
Mr. & Mrs. Elliott A. Del Borgo ..... Clara ”Susie” Tucker, Ph.D. 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr .................................................... V. Vanhess 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ........................................... Raymond Whitmore 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ......................................................Ian Wills 
Mr. John Tucker ........................................Lawrence F. Withington 
 

In Memory Of Francis “F.X.” Caprara 

Mr. Anthony Madonia 

Mrs. Bev Hennigan & Family 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe 

Ms. Barbara Giordanelli 

 & William Pugliese 

Agnes & John Gaffney 

Mary & Ted Mascott 

Mr. John Tucker 

Mr. & Mrs. Cataldo Morgia 

Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock 

Mr. Kevin Kieff 

Rob, Rhonda,  

 & Rachel Hennigan 

Mike & Kelly Hennigan 

Deanna & Bill Petersen 

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson 

Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser 

Mrs. Beverly Lamica 

Mr. Paul Higgins 

Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla 

Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Marra 

Mrs. Dorothy Wilson 

Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Lettiere 

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffry Weldon 

Mrs. Elanor Duffy 

Ms. Mary Clemo 

Ms. Michelle Meagher 

 

In Memory Of Carleton H. Lamica Sr. 

Hon. & Mrs. James Harberson 

Mr. James Lamica 

Patricia Schreck 

Mary & Ted mascott 

Mr. & Mrs. Bob Mesires 

Mr. & Mrs. Cataldo Morgia 

Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock 

Mrs. Bev Hennigan 

Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

Mr. & Mrs. Edward Southwell 

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Tarzia 

Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia 

Mr. Pat Crupi 

Mr. Paul Higgins 

Mr. & Mrs. Peter Thayer 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe 

Ms. Kay McGraw 

Mrs. Antonette Navarra 

Mrs. Elaine Tarzia 

Dr. & Mrs. David Stabins 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas E. Lawton 

Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady 

Mr. John Tucker 

Mr. & Mrs. Jay Ortlip 

Mr. & Mrs. Karl McGrann 

Mr. & Mrs. Gary West 

Mr. & MRs. Samuel Tufo 

Agnes & John Gaffney 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Rich 



The individuals and  

businesses listed below paid dues for 2014 during the 

period July 3, 2014 through November 6, 2014.  

Your membership tells the world  

you are a member of our team!   

You are helping to support vocations.   

Earlier payments for memberships were listed in April 

and August editions of newsletter. 

Any question, please call the  

office (315) 782-3344 or email 

mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

The Sacred Heart Foundation has been a  

general membership organization since 2003. 

Member since 2005 

Rev. Scott Belina 
 

Members since 2009 

Mr. Joseph Gosier 

Mr. Charles Phillipson 
 

 

Member since 2013 

Mr. Paul Collins 
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Sacred Heart Foundation 
668 Thompson Street 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 
Is there a Gift for SHF on 

your Holiday list? 
Use this form for 

 end of year donations 

===================================== 
 

Your name ___________________________________ 
 

Address _____________________________________ 
 

___________________________________________ 
 

Phone _____________  Email ____________________ 

 
Cash enclosed $ ______________ 

Check payable to Sacred Heart Foundation for $_______ is enclosed 

 

Please charge my Credit Card $ __________ 
___ Discover  ___ Visa ___ MasterCard ___ American Express  

 

Card Number ___________________________________________ 

Expiration date __________   CVV Code (3 digit code on back of card) ______ 

 

Signature: ____________________________________________________________ 

Mail to:  

Sacred Heart Foundation End of Year Donations 

668 Thompson St 

Watertown, NY 13601 


